Hi everyone -

One of the things I miss the most in our current situation is the ability to meet the residents face to face. It's an aspect I have always looked forward to at our typical annual meeting and can't wait to get back to next year.

As I said at our last zoom election meeting, we can't do any of this without you, the residents, and your confidence in re-electing me as President, along with Brandon, Liz and Anita as VP, Clerk and Treasurer, was reassuring.

I know I speak for the entire board when I say we will all continue to do what's right for the residents of the district.

But I have a favor to ask – as we slowly start to open the state and reemerge from whatever forms of isolation you choose, remember that we are still part of a greater community that needs one another more than ever right now.

Please continue to respect the social distance rules especially while using the beaches – what you do does affect your neighbor.

Even though it might seem that shortly the state will be easing the requirements to socialize it doesn't mean that the coronavirus has gone away.

Let's set the example as a community that we can ease back into normalcy without the risk of additional infections of our neighbors and those that make up our community.

Please be safe and smart this season.

Sincerely,

Frank Hoisl, President Amston Lake Board of Directors 7-2-20